
 

CENTRAL UNIFIED EMPLOYEE BENEFIT PLAN 

Important Notice Regarding Changes to your PPO Network   

 

OUTSIDE OF CALIFORNIA 

Effective January 1, 2015 Central Unified School District will utilize the PHCS/Multiplan Preferred Provider 
Network for services received while residing or travelling outside the state of California.   

This notification is to inform you that your Participating Provider Network (outside of California) 
has changed 

To access the PHCS /Multiplan Site and start your search, go to: 

 https://www.multiplan.com/search/search-2.cfm?originator=84493 

Choose a “Provider Type” and hit  

Enter your “Search Criteria” and hit   

To receive the maximum plan benefits and to minimize your out-of-pocket expenses, please take a moment to 
verify your primary care physician is a Multiplan participating provider.   

If you are actively receiving treatment and find that your provider is not listed as a participating provider you 
can contact Advantek

Should you need assistance locating a provider or have any questions regarding this notice, please do not 
hesitate to contact 

 to submit a request “continuity of care”, whereby Advantek will work with you to 
ensure the medically necessary treatment you are receiving is not interrupted. 

Advantek Customer Service at 866.556.7655. 

 

For services received within the state of California, please continue to use an Anthem 
Blue Cross provider. 

Thank you, 
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